Newsletter Blurb for Sports

Week 9

Term 4 Sports Calendar

-TPS Run Club Registrations are open, register HERE

-TPS Athletics Carnival at Onewa Domain on Tuesday 4th November. The learners will begin their athletics programme from T4 Week 1 to 4. Block this day out and come and support our tamariki. More details to come next term. If you have any experience with Athletics Club or would like to help on the day please email me sports@tps.school.nz

Cluster Cross Country Results

Well done team for representing TPS so well. It was a tough course but you all finished incredibly exhausted but happy with your achievements. Congratulations to Summer, Ryan, Mila, Noah and Manon for placing in their races. We will celebrate you all at the Week 9 TPS assembly on Friday 12th at 9am.



































TPS Team Reflections

TPS Basketball-

Takapuna Hawks-have shown a noticeable improvement in their performance this season, both in individual skills and in their teamwork. Great communication, determination, and commitment to training has paid off with a win in Week 8's game. You all supported one another and stayed focussed right until the final whistle.



TPS Slam Dunkers- had the best game this season as a team. Excellent shooting and defending.



<u>TPS Tigers -</u>

The Tigers have had mixed results over the past two weeks. A challenging game against Northcote at Event Finder stadium last week. This week a great team win with several players away. Great to have a deep bench!



<u>North Harbour Basketball-</u> have gifted TPS a bag of basketballs for our players to use during PE sessions and leisure times. Thank you to NH Basketball for your presence at TPS with the coaching, holding tournaments and resources, we appreciate you.







<u>Takapuna Splashes</u>- have made outstanding progress this year, the team played through to the semi finals and won their game 3-0, congratulations. Amazing team work and dedication displayed throughout, with no subs they were focused on a win and it really paid off. From last place in Term 1 to Finals on Sunday 14th, the team and TPS are so so





proud of you all!

<u>TPS Run Club</u> - we have run most of Term 3 even on the coldest Wednesday mornings. Thank you to all the guide runners who turn up every Wednesday to support our runners. I hope to see you all next Wednesday at 8:05am by the Collins St gates for our last run of the term. Registrations are open for Term 4 Run Club which will be a fantastic opportunity for everyone to get fitter and stronger for athletics.

<u>Peninsular Football Festival -</u> TPS sent five teams to this festival and all of them played fairly, had fun and scored lots of goals. Thank you to the parents who supported us by being our drivers and managers.































Community Sports notices

The Wellington Phoenix are excited to be hosting a Girls Only Camp in Auckland for players aged 10 to 14 on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th September. The camp will be delivered by accredited Phoenix Academy coaches alongside current A-League Women's players, with a number of special guest appearances across the two days.

Click here to register



Central East Auckland Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon

Applications for the 2026 Sanitarium Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon™ are now OPEN!

Race day is Sunday 22nd March 2026 at Point England Reserve, Pt England

You can join with your friends or individually. Click <u>local event</u> to register and find out more about this amazing event.

Yummy Apple Stickers

Please return your completed sheets to the office before the end of the term. Thank you so much for your contribution to helping our kura